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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 8:24 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Patel, Swati; Mottel, Haley; Philpott, Katie

Subject: Re: Feedback on DV Task Force - Short Form

Great news. Good work by all.  

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Mar 21, 2016, at 4:58 PM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Governor – Recall that the DV Task Force helped Court Administration consolidate the Order of Protection 

form that victims must complete from FIVE pages down to ONE page.  Below is feedback from a victim’s 

advocacy group on this change: 
  

  

I just wanted to let you know how beneficial the new short form financial statement for Order of 

Protection petitions has been for all of us in court advocacy.  Since the implementation of this 

streamlined form, it has saved all of us much needed time.  It has also benefited clients who are 

already traumatized and reeling with so much information given to them by law 

enforcement, LEVAs and court personnel, the short form requires minimum effort for them to 

comprehend and complete.  It has definitely made a difference. 
  
  


